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07 December 2020 

 
Dear Parents / Carers – Y3 

 

We have now had the opportunity to assess and manage the risks, in light of COVID-19 and are pleased to inform 

you that we can run the swimming programme as normal.    

 

Swimming sessions for your child will start on Thursday 14th January 2021.  There will be 10 sessions finishing on 

Thursday 25th March 2021. They will take place during school hours so your child will be ready for collection from 

school at the usual time at 3:15pm.  

 

Your child will need a towel and costume which should be in a named bag. Long hair must be tied back and earrings 

removed for health and safety reasons. They will also need a waterproof coat as they will have a short walk from 

the coach to the pool.  

 

As we need your permission to take your child swimming, please complete and return the slip below and return to 

the class teacher by Wednesday 16th December. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss B Jennings                   Miss G Challinor  

Year Three Teachers 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Please complete this slip and return to the class teacher by Wednesday 16th December   

 

I _________________________________________________ (name of parent) give consent for my child to 

take part in swimming sessions. 

 

Name of child____________________________________________ Class__________ 

 

Signed__________________________________________________ Date__________ 

 

Contact phone number(s)___________________________________________________ 

 

Medical Condition(s)______________________________________________________ 

 

Please also tick the statement which best describes your child’s swimming ability.  

Non-swimmer  (armbands)                  

Can swim up to 10 metres                   

Can swim up to 10 – 25 metres       

Can swim over 25 metres                  

 

I hereby consent to sharing my child’s medical condition and my phone number in the interest of keeping my child safe. 

(If you wish to withdraw your consent, please write to the Head Teacher at Dothill Primary School, Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB.) 
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